
 

 

 

 

Hiltingbury Road 
Chandlers Ford, Eastleigh 

Hampshire, SO53 5NP 
 

Telephone: 023 80261808 
Facsimile: 023 80273401 

adminoffice@hiltingbury-jun.hants.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher: Miss Zoe Loosemore 

 

Friday 14th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 3 – Stone Age Hilliers Trip – 3BC (1st November); 3P (2nd November); 3D (4th November) 
 
We are very pleased to be taking Year 3 to visit Hilliers in Romsey for a Stone Age experience day to 
enhance our autumn history topic.  This is a fantastic opportunity to increase the children’s knowledge and 
understanding of Neolithic life.  Details of the trip are as follows: 
 

● 3BC = Tuesday 1st November; 3P = Wednesday 2nd November; 3D = Friday 4th November 
● Leave school by coach at: 09:30 am 
● Arrive back at school by: 3.00 pm   
● Leader:    Class teacher 
● The children should wear old, warm outdoor clothing, with a warm waterproof coat, gloves and a 

hat (plenty of layers that can be removed. Walking boots or wellies need to be worn and a change 
of shoes needs to be provided in a bag for the coach journey home. 

● A substantial packed lunch, with healthy snacks and drinks preferably of the non-fizzy type, in an 
unbreakable container is required. We will have a snack on arrival at Hilliers, so extra food is 
needed. Please ensure there are no nut products (including Nutella etc.) in your child’s packed 
lunch. If you are entitled to Free School Meals and would like to order a packed lunch then please 
email the office by Friday 21st October – adminoffice@hiltingbury-jun.hants.sch.uk 

● Activities: Learning about archaeology; handling real and replica prehistoric artefacts; digging in an 
archaeological trench to discover the Stone Age finds; fire lighting and ancient snacks, shelter 
building and weaving.  

● In the event of emergency contact should be made directly to the school office. 
 
To cover the cost of the visit we should be grateful if you would make a contribution of £22.50 via SCOPAY 
no later than Friday 28th October 2022. 
 
We would appreciate some parental help; if you are able to assist on this trip, please indicate by 
completing the google form. If you are needed to help, your child’s class teacher will contact you by Friday 
21st October 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 3 Teachers 

https://forms.gle/m1nhB3F7nLTfVazr9

